Lisa Driscoll

From: Rachel Force <rachelforce@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 4:29 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X Advisory Board comments

Dear Board Members:

Please look into the Civil Grand Jury report #1909, “Contra Costa County Psychiatric Emergency Services"
(https://www.cc-courts.org/civil/grand-jury-reports.aspx). The report found huge problems with psychiatric services for
children in our county. I'm hopeful that some of the Measure X funds could go toward improving this situation.

Thank you,

Rachel Force
94595



